
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Heath Fields Primary School is delighted to announce that we are 
now in a position to offer the facility for parents to make payments 

online for school activities such as school dinners and school trips. 
 

The administration staff have spent an immeasurable amount of 

valuable time on collecting and keeping track of what payments 
have been received for the numerous events that take place. This, 

combined with the burden that you may endure in either finding the 
correct change or writing a cheque to pay for your child’s activities 

can at times be frustrating. 
 

Our new Schoolmoney.co.uk facility will allow for both parties to 
experience a more streamlined, cost-effective and efficient payment 

collection system in a secure and safe environment. This will be 
available from Monday 6th November 2017. 

 
From time to time you will receive a text message from the school 

inviting you to access a website as an option to make a payment for 
an activity. We would appreciate your support in this matter. 

 
You will receive a welcome text message/email, allowing you to log 

in to the system. If you do not, please notify us so that we can 

check your contact details. 
 

To ensure that we all experience maximum benefit from this 
service, we would ask all parents to notify us if you have recently 

changed your mobile number and/or email address. 
 

You will now able to pay for school dinners, and school trips online 
or over the phone using your debit card from Monday 6th November 

2017. When we return to school on 3rd January 2018, we will no 
longer be accepting cash or cheque payments in school – you will 

need to pay for trips and school dinners online or over the phone 
with your debit card. All credits and debits currently showing on 

pupil’s school meal accounts as at 3rd November 2017 will be moved 
to the Schoolmoney system. Please check your child’s account for 

this information from Monday 6th November. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 


